ESA Letter Oregon

Dear Mr. Smith,

I am writing to certify that has been under my care for the treatment of

since Based on my professional assessment, it
is my clinical
opinion that would benefit from the companionship and support of an Emotional

Support Animal (ESA) as part of her therapeutic treatment plan.
An ESA has been determined to alleviate symptoms associated with

and to provide with

Having an ESA would significantly contribute to overall well-being and quality
of life.

Please consider this letter as a formal request for reasonable accommodation under the Fair
Housing Act and the Air Carrier Access Act. | recommend that be allowed to live
with her ESA and be granted permission to travel with the animal in the cabin of aircraft.

If you require any further information or have any questions regarding
condition or the need for an ESA, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,
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